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Wraparound care fees 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you are aware, our wraparound provision continues to go from strength to strength and recent observations from 
the Senior Leadership Team have been extremely positive. 
 

Over the past ten years, we have heavily subsidised this provision to ensure high quality resources, activities and 
staffing. Regrettably, economic constraints mean that the fees for all of these services need to increase from 
Monday 5th June, after half term. 
 
Breakfast Club half termly fees will increase from £20 to £25. (This remains at less than £1 per day.) 
Provision for wraparound care from 7-7.30am will remain at the current £3 per session. 
(For your information, the average cost for 1-hour breakfast club provision in Slough is £5 per daily session, so our 
fees are still very reasonable.) 
 
Marish Meerkats and Willow Wombats afterschool clubs  
Both fees and booking systems are changing.  
From Monday 5th June, there will no longer be half termly fees to pay. Instead, in order to secure your place, you will 
need to book each session separately. If you do not book your slot, your child will not be able to attend and you will 
be charged a late fee (see below).  
 
*Payments for sessions until 4pm will be taken in the form of a £2 daily charge via parentpay upon booking. 
*Payments for session after 4pm will increase from £4 to £5. This will cover the increased costs of staffing and food. 
*Late fees will be charged at £5.00 for every 15 minutes past your booked timeslot or if no timeslot has been 
booked. 
 
(For your information, the average cost for after school club provision in Slough is £5 per session before 4pm and £7 
per session after 4pm totalling at least £12 per day. Our fees remain significantly lower than the average Slough 
school.) 
 
Families in receipt of pupil premium (also known as free school meals or FSM) 
We recognise that some families in our communities have additional difficulties and so are in receipt or should be in 
receipt of pupil premium funding. In these circumstances, we negotiate confidentially a reduction in costs depending 
on needs. If you would like to query whether you should receive pupil premium, please contact the school office. 
Moreover, if you are already in receipt of pupil premium and need to negotiate reduced fees, please contact the 
afterschool club supervisors, Mrs Collier, Mr Parris and Mr Alves. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

               
Miss A Court, Headteacher and Mrs H G Denham, Executive Headteacher,  
Marish Academy Trust 


